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Dear DSG Member

The decommissioning programme at Dounreay is well advanced and, as we look to the next
stage of the site’s clean-up, we have announced a voluntary redundancy programme that will
enable a limited number of our employees to put themselves forward if they wish to leave
the organisation.

For many years the Dounreay Stakeholder Group has talked about the inevitable
consequence of decommissioning progress, which is that jobs will begin to reduce. In the
nexnadrear or 50 we ‘expetc some-prijetis o reatir o~ contiastor ardu; hilne arathoerbritaes
can be moved to support other operations, there will be an impact on the site’s resourcing
requirements.
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The process for volunteering will take place over the next few months and we will provide
further details at the upcoming meetings of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group and subgroups.
In the meantime, please be assured that safety, security and environmental protection
remain our highest priorities. Reductions in the workforce will not be permitted to distract
from, or impact on, those priorities.

Yours sincerely

Phil Craig
Managing Director, Dounreay
phil.craig@dounreay.com




